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MOTHER'S DAY BREAKFAST

What a beautiful morning it was as we came together to celebrate the incredible
women in our lives—mums, grandmothers and other special ladies who play such an important
role in our families and community.

A big thank you to the team in Mrs Riitano Kitchen who prepared a delicious breakfast for
everyone to enjoy. Their hard work and care made the morning even more special.

We'd also like to acknowledge and thank the Hospitality students and volunteer students who
served in many areas across the morning. Their friendliness and willingness to lend a hand added
to the warm and welcoming atmosphere.

These types of events are a great way to get to know each other and keep building that sense of
community that is so special here at Thomas Hassall.

We wish all our mums, grandmothers and the important women in our lives a joyful and relaxing
Mother’s Day weekend.
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